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October 6,2005 

VIA 0 VERhTGHT MAIL 

7037 Old Madison Pike, Suite 400 
Huntsville, AL 35806 

Tel : 800.239 3ooa 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: Amended Notice of Discontinuance of Grapevine Services 

Dear Mrs. Bayo: 

Please accept this letter as an amendment to our prior filing regarding the proposed 
discontinuance of Grapevine services. 

Due to Hurricane Katrina, the customer discontinuance letters were not sent out on 
September 1, 2005 but instead were sent on September 16, 2005. Additionally, a second 
copy of the customer notice will be sent out 45 days prior to November 30,2005. 

Revised tariff pages deleting the Grapevine products will be filed with the Commission 
with a one-day effective date. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at 
CMP (256) 382- 2230. 
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